
o U1longas
A Spectra Energy Company

October 4th, 201 0

By RESS & Courier

Ms. Kristi Wani
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P lE4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Union Gas Limited ("Union")
Sudbury Replacement Exemption Request
EB-2010-0154

We refer to the Ontario Energy Board's Decision and Order as issued May 13,2010.

We have been advised by the City of Greater Sudbury that they will not require Union to
relocate its pipeline along Maley Drive in 2010. A copy of the correspondence received from
the City of Greater Sudbury is attached for your reference.

Union will keep the Board informed of any further progress in this regard.

If you require additional information, please contact myself at 519-436-5457.

Yours tmly,

William Wachsmuth
Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects
:mJp

cc: Neil McKay, Manager Facilities Applications
Zora Crnojacki, Project Advisor

P.O. Box 2001, 50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON, N7M 5M1 www.uniongas.com
Union Gas Limited



Patrick, Mary Jane

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Patrick, Mary Jane
October 4,2010 1:05 PM
Patrick, Mary Jane
FW: FW: Maley Drive Plan

-----Original Message-----
From: David Shelsted [mailto:David.Shelsted@city.greatersudbury.on.ca]
Sent: September 30) 2010 8:25 AM
To: Van Daele) Donald
Subject: Re: FW: Maley Drive Plan

Good morning Don)

As noted during our recent conversations) the City of Greater Sudbury will not be requesting
that Union Gas relocate their plant in conflict with the Maley Drive extension in 2010.

At this point the City has not yet secured funding for construction of this project.

The City will continue to keep Union Gas updated on this project) including the proposed
construction schedule.

Thank you for your patience.

Regards)

Dave

David Shelsted) MBA) P.Eng.
Roads Engineer
Infrastructure Services
Roads and Transportation
674-4455 Ext. 3688
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